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LSP survey – evidence re outcomes

•Outcomes: 90% of respondents felt there were examples of 
initiatives benefitting local people that would not have 
happened without the LSPs
•84% of respondents strongly agreed that the benefits of LSPs
outweigh their costs in time, energy and benefit
•90% reported progress on delivering services to better meet 
community needs
•98% reported a better understanding of local partners’
priorities
•76% progress in narrowing the gaps between the most and 
least deprived

Room for improvement related to costs and efficiency..
•44% felt made no progress in pooling/aligning budgets
•38% not made efficiency gains by improving procurement
•36% little progress made on reducing costs and bureacracy



LSP Survey – views on LAA

The introduction of LAAs was perceived to have had 

a positive impact on LSPs. 

Over 85% of top tier LSPs felt the LAA had: 

•made the role of the LSP more important

•added value to the Sustainable Community 
Strategy

•improved partnership working
•led to stronger performance management.

But districts < unitary areas and counties on all 
of these issues 



LAA, CAA & Total Place 

•2010 – key year!

•Consider future of LAA’s

•CAA continues

•Total Place taking centre stage



What we know about and want from 

Derbyshire

•Partnership strong and inclusive

•Need for debate and challenge

•County / District working together

•Year 10/11 – push for delivery, plan 
for future


